
To the Board of Supervisors 

 

I am writing this letter to encourage you to approve the proposed CP 

Combining District rezone for Fracchia Rd./ Bisby Avenue neighborhoods. 

This application was approved by the Planning Department on April 16, 2020 

and you are scheduled to vote on it August 6, 2020. 

My wife, Cia Fracchia, and I live in Woody/Glen neighborhood so I know 

first hand how this ordinance can create a safe and peaceful neighborhood. 

I own property on Fracchia Road that has been in my family for 4 

generations now. I cannot tell you how devastating a commercial cannabis 

would be to the community that has formed on Fracchia Road and Bisby 

Avenue. 

As property owners, taxpayers and citizens who love living in 

Mendocino County, my neighbors and I respectfully request that you grant 

us the CP Prohibition District Status that we, as property owners and 

constituents of your county deserve under the ordinance that was created 

for the express purpose of preserving the integrity of neighborhoods. I 

have seen it work in Woody/Glen, Fracchia aand Bisby Lane people deserve 

to remain safe and secure in their neighborhoods as guaranteed under the 

CP Combining District Ordinance. 

 

Thank you, Tom Fracchia 

 


